
 
 
 

  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time -  28th September 2014 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We extend our sympathy to Mary + Donie Kelly, Ballybrohan, and  
formerly from Rowan View, on the death of their daughter Katie. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass times:   Tues, Wed. + Thurs. 10.00 a.m.    Friday   7.00 p.m. 

 

Friday next is the First Friday in October.  Fr Harry will be visiting 
the sick and housebound during the week.  If anyone would like a visit 
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

Feast Days this week:  
Monday 29th     Sts. Michael, Gabriel, Raphael, Archangels. 
Tuesday 30th     St. Jerome 
Wednesday 1st Oct.     St. Thérese of Lisieux 
Thursday 2nd Oct.        The Guardian Angels 
Saturday 4th Oct.          St. Francis of Assisi 
 

Just a little reminder ….  Many thanks to all who have returned 
tax forms to enable Parish reclaim tax.  Would be great to have 
the remainder in as soon as possible. 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.    4th   7.00 p.m.     Peg O’Neill                         B                      A 
Sun.   5th  10.00 a.m.    Linda Carey          Betty + Maura            A 
Sun.   5th  11.00 a.m.    Joe O’Keeffe                      D                      A           

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 27th 
 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 28th 
Sat.  4th 
Sun. 5th 
 
Sun. 5th 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
11.00  a.m 
  7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
 
11.00 a.m. 

Jack McInerney 
Kathleen Hehir 
Marie Ryan 
Rose O’Halloran 
Pat Quinn 
Peggy Cullinan 
Bridget + Johnny Corbett 
Paddy + Annie Crossan 
Mary + JohnJoe Walsh 
Billy + Annie Walsh 
Kathleen Quin ( nee Begley ) 
Liam Lillis 

   €8,800 

Mary Meade, Deerpark wishes to thank all who supported 

the Coffee Morning on the 18th Sept in aid of the local 
hospice.€500  was raised. Thank you for the support! 

The Christmas Market committee has decided to step 
down, so we invite interested parties to take up the  
challenge of organising this year’s event at Sixmilebridge 
Mart.  We would like to thank everybody who helped and 
supported us over the past two years, wish the new com-
mittee well and offer our committed  support. 

Bridge Active is now taking new members.  Our mem-
bers vary in age from 50 up.  Hot lunch is now freshly pre-
pared every week.  Bingo, activities and a selection of 
guest speakers.  It costs €5 to attend and this includes the 
hot lunch!  We looking forward to seeing you every Friday 
from 12 -4 in the Bridge Active building.   

Pilates Class for beginners starts in the Station House 
Scout Den on Wednesday 8th October at 10 a.m.  Mats 
provided. Course 6 weeks €60. Information and booking 
contact Mary Donlon @ 087-2818408 

Art Classes resume on September 29th in Cozy Cottage 
Café from 7 - 9 p.m.  Beginners and advanced.  Teacher 
Rachel Murphy. 4 weeks only.  Contact Martha Kearney  
on 086-8467836. 

 

Fashion Show with Celia Holman Lee at Carrigoran 
House Day Centre Thursday 2nd October . Reception 
starts at 7.30pm.  All proceeds to Alzheimer & Elderly Care 
Services.  Tickets  €25 available from Carrigoran House & 
Participating Boutiques. 

 

The Management Committee of the District Daycare  
Centre, Clarecastle wish to thank sincerely the Organising 
Committee for their commitment and valuable time in mak-
ing the “Walk” a great success. Many thanks to all who 
supported us on the day and a special thanks to the fami-
lies and clients of the Centre. 

Understanding the Gospel - Call 087-2047649 
Scripture Talk Newmarket-on-Fergus Church Thursday - 2nd Oct. 
Matt Talbot Novena - Begins Shannon on Tuesday 30th Sept. 

There is Nothing New Under the Sun 
 

Vanity of vanities.  All is vanity!  For all his toil, his toil 

under the sun, what does man gain by it? 

 

A generation goes, a generation comes, yet the earth stands 

firm for ever.  The sun rises, the sun sets; then to its place it 

speeds and there it rises.  Southward goes the wind, then turns 

to the north; it turns and turns again; back then to its circling 

goes the wind.  Into the sea all the rivers go, and yet the sea is 

never filled, and still to their goal the rivers go.  All things are 

wearisome.  No man can say that eyes have not had enough 

of  seeing, ears their fill of hearing.  What was will be again; 

what has been done will be done again; and there is nothing 

new under the sun.  Take anything of which it may be said, 

“Look now, this is new.”  Already, long before our time, it 

existed.  Only no memory remains of earlier times, just as in 

times to  come next year itself will not be remembered.  

 

Beginning of School Year Masses: 
We are very fortunate to have two excellent Primary Schools for 
our children, with a committed staff.  They have a huge  
responsibility.  They make a serious effort to connect in with a 
wider community. We pray for the children, staff and of course 
parents at the beginning of this years school Masses. 
Sixmilebridge: Tuesday 30th 10.00 a.m. in Sixmilebridge Church. 
Kilmurry:         Friday 10th October at 11.00 a.m. in Kilmurry Church. 

 

Defibrillator in Sixmilebridge Parish Church 
A training night was held during the week  in the GP Room of the 
Church organised by the Parish/Pastoral Council.  Martin Conlon 
provided the training assisted by Paul Egan.  We sincerely thank 
them for giving of their time for such a worthy cause, and to the 
Defibrillator Trust who provided the equipment.  We are very  
fortunate to have so many highly skilled people living in our Parish. 
Training sessions will be ongoing. 

 

Parish/Pastoral Council Meeting will take place on Wednesday 1st 
October at 8pm in Parish Office. 

 
Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto 
Numbers drawn   10   15   22   26 

                                            JACKPOT 


